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29 January 2017 (Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A) 
 

 
PARISH STAFF 
Parish Priest/Administrator: Rev Matthew Libra, 
mlibra@strosepdx.org 
Deacon:  Rev. Mr. Brian Diehm,  
bdiehm@archdpdx.org 
Development Director: Mrs. Marge Rath, 
mrath@strosepdx.org 
Communication Director:  Mrs. Shelly Davidson, 
sdavidson@strosepdx.org 
Admin Assistant: Mrs. Dianna Cooper, 
dcooper@strosepdx.org 
 
OFFICE HOURS  
Tuesday-Friday 8:30 am - 4:00 pm 
(Summer hour changes noted inside)  
Parish Office:  503 281-5318  
www.strosepdx.org 
Bulletin deadline is 12:00 noon on Wednesday. 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: Vigil Mass 5:30 pm 
Sunday Masses: 8:30 and 10:30 am  
Mass for Persons with Disabilities: 2nd Sunday of 
the Month,12:30 pm (exceptions to schedule noted inside) 

Daily:  Monday - Saturday Mass:  8:00 am  
Holy Days: Masses at 8:30 am and 7:00 pm 
 
CONFESSIONS 
Saturday 4:00 – 5:00 pm, Sunday at 7:30 am, in 
the church, or at other times by appointment. 
 
ST. ROSE SCHOOL 
5309 NE Alameda St.  
Portland, OR 97213  
Phone:  503-281-1912   Fax: 503-281-0554  
Grades Pre-K through 8  
Principal: Mrs. Karen Asbury 

 
 

 
ADMIN COUNCIL:   
Dave Castricano, Phill Colombo, Karl Krcma, 
Jim Patterson, Karen Pinder, and Marge Rath 
 
PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
Suzanne Belatti, Christine Cieslak, Matt Cruz, 
Rosemary Hamilton, Trung Nguyen, Frank 
Rego, Jennifer Ratigan, Todd Rosenquist, and 
Christine Talkington.    
 
SERVICES 
St Vincent de Paul Society 503-235-8431 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Preparation for Baptism, first Reconciliation, 
first Communion, and Confirmation.  Contact the 
office for personal or family needs for Anointing 
of the Sick. Couples seeking information about 
Marriage please contact the parish office well in 
advance of the intended wedding date. Adults 
looking into the Catholic faith prepare during 
Fall and Winter for reception into the Church at 
Easter. 
 
SICK AND HOMEBOUND  
Home visitations may be scheduled by calling 
the parish office. Communion ministers are 
available. 
 
 
 

 
 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for February 
 

Comfort for the Afflicted 
 

That all those who are afflicted, especially the poor, 
refugees, and marginalized, may find welcome and 

comfort in our communities. 
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The Week of January 29, 2017 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A 

St. Rose of Lima Parish 
 

Mass Intentions   /    Parish Activities 
 
Sunday,        January 29, 2017   
            7:30 am – 8:00  am Confessions  
   8:30 am Mass  For the Parish 
10:30 am Mass + Richard & Rita Campbell (Connie             
                                                                             Manning) 
            10:30 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word & Nursery 
            12:15 – RCIA in cr 
                 2:00 pm – Altar Server Training 
                  
Monday,       January 30      
               7:50 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass  
                 7:00 pm Rosary 
 
Tuesday,     January 31  
                 7:50 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
   8:00  Mass + Richard Young 
                 10:30 am  Rosary in chapel 
                  6:45 pm Scouts in gym 
 
Wednesday, February 01 
            7:50 am Morning Prayer in church  (Prayer) 
    8:00 Mass + All Orphaned Souls (Hien Dinh) 

                 7:00 pm  NCW  chapel 
                 7:00 pm C. Alver choir in church 
                 
Thursday,  February 02 
            7:50 am Morning Prayer in church (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass Int. Vivian Taylor 
            2 – 4pm 4H 
                6pm St. Rose School Open House  
 
Friday,     February 03  
                7:50 am Morning Prayer in church (Prayer) 
   8:00 Mass + Jean Bolton VanHaverbeke (Ann Johnson) 

              7pm 1st Friday Adoration/Benediction 
 
Saturday, February 04  
  8:00 am + Frank Libra (F & W Rogers) 
           9- 10am Marriage prep workshop 
            4:30 – 5:30 pm Confessions 

  5:30 pm Mass For the Parish 
 
 Sunday, February 05    
                 7:30 am – 8:00  am Confessions  
   8:30 am Mass In thanksgiving (Theresa Vu & Hai  

                                                                                         Nguyen) 

10:30 am Mass + Richard & Rita Campbell (Connie             

                                                                                       Manning)  

              9:30 am  - 1st Communion  
               10:15 am – Nursery   
               10:30 am Children Liturgy of the Word 
            12:15 – RCIA in cr 
                
Sanctuary Lamp burns this week for Int. Terry Taylor  
 
OFFERTORY: January 22, 2017  $5,718  yielding $164,797 YTD + 
WeShare  YTD = $42,720  Combined Total $207,517 YTD versus 
$194,400 YTD budgeted or (107%). Thank you for your generous 
contributions!  
 
 
 

 

Pastor’s Keyboard 
 

By:  Fr. Matt Libra 
 

Prayer Apostolate:  February 2017 

 

“Cast all your worries upon him because he cares for 

you.  Be sober and vigilant. Your opponent the devil 
is prowling around like a roaring lion looking for 

someone to devour.  Resist him, steadfast in faith, 
knowing that your fellow believers throughout the 

world undergo the same sufferings.  The God of all 

grace who called you to his eternal glory through 

Christ Jesus will himself restore, confirm, strengthen, 

and establish you after you have suffered a little.  To 
him be dominion forever. Amen.”  

 -1 Peter 5:7-11 

 

Spiritual battle is real.  We should not be surprised or 

scared, but we should be prepared.  This month for 

our prayer apostolate, we will ask for God to send His 

holy angels to help us in the spiritual battle by 

praying the prayer of St. Michael the Archangel.  

Maybe you’ve been tempted to be angry with your 

kids or the world instead of being a peacemaker.  

Maybe you struggle with putting yourself at the 

center of all your decisions and want to be more 

meek.  Maybe you’ve just been getting trounced by 

gossip, critical words, unfair actions, persecuted for 

the sake of righteousness and you need heavenly 

help.  Perhaps you find it difficult to be merciful to 

people you don’t know or don’t like.  It’s the spiritual 

battle – and we need help. 

 

Please pray this prayer every day this month that we 

may be protected from spiritual harassment.  We will 

pray it before every daily Mass this coming month at 

7:50am.  Know that you are prayed for.  You are not 

alone; we are together in faith with all our brothers 

and sisters throughout the world and all the angels 

and Saints in heaven. 

 

PRAYER TO SAINT MICHAEL THE 

ARCHANGEL 

 

St. Michael the Archangel,  

defend us in battle.  

Be our defense against the wickedness and snares of 

the devil.  

May God rebuke him, we humbly pray,  

and do thou,  

O Prince of the heavenly hosts,  

by the power of God,  

thrust into hell Satan,  

and all the evil spirits,  

who prowl about the world  

seeking the ruin of souls. Amen. 

 



 
Pease Pray for Us the Sick of the Parish 

 
Cynthia Eubanks, Don & Terry Westom, Virginia Shipp, Donn Westom, 

Floyd Higgins, Sandra Woodruff, Barbara Shipp, Peggy Johnson, Bill 

Mathias, Gertrude Olson, Marge Fleskes, Peter Tran, Lucille Carich, 
Greg Carich, Claire Hawk, Ann Johnson, Bridget Rowley, Bill Thompson, 

Annie Schmidt, Martha Daggett, Brian McNicholas, Hayden McGarvie, 

Sammy McLaughlin, Claudette Derricotte, Tim Judge, Rich Gold, Peter 

Pham, Shirley Hill, Terry Taylor, Paul Westby, Brian Brown  and all 

others in need of prayers. 
 

Next Week: February 05, 2017 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A 
 During this week, please take time to pre-read the Readings for next 

Sunday’s Mass from your Bible. This will aid in giving a deeper 
dimension and understanding to what we hear proclaimed in the readings.  
 
Reading I: Isaiah 58: 7-10  
(Your light shall break forth like the dawn.)  
 
Responsorial Psalm112: 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 
(The just man is a light in darkness to the upright.) 
                                                                             
Reading II: 1 Corinthians 2:1-5 
(I have announced to you the mystery of Christ crucified.) 
 
Gospel: Matthew 5: 13-16 
 (You are the light of the world.) 
  
PLEASE NOTE: You can get the complete text of readings for 
any day of the year at www.usccb.org 

 

        St. Vincent de Paul - St. Rose Conference 

January 29, 2017  

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time – Year A 

 In the Gospel today Jesus gives us the Beatitudes, 

which embody a radically alternative vision of life and we find 

that God indeed calls us to blessedness.  

 This month, through your gifts, the Society of St. 

Vincent de Paul was able to proclaim the good news of the 

kingdom to the poor, by assisting families by providing food 

and funds for utility and rent bills. 

                                  ****************** 

 Our pantry is in need of: Shampoo, body soap, shaving 
cream, razors and dish soap.                                       
                                  ****************** 

 

              From the Development office… 
As you will read in Fr. Matt’s report on facilities, we have come a 
long way in identifying the need to preserve, upgrade and 
maintain our Parish facilities.  But, the question we have to ask is 
“where will the money come from?” Only through conservative 
budgeting and increased giving will we be in a stronger financial 
position to improve our ability to celebrate and share our faith 
while being good stewards of our facilities. We all know of 
the generosity that abounds within our parish; we’ve exceeded 
our contribution goals for the Archdiocesan Appeal and our 
Seminarian Appeal.  Our first Stewardship Initiative increased 
our annual giving by over $32,000 and greatly increased our 
number of volunteers for various ministries. As a strong Parish 
family, we can face the challenges ahead.  This Parish is filled 
with enthusiasm, commitment and faith and I believe the more 
we stand together in faith the stronger we are and the more that 
our Lord can do through us. I would encourage all of you to 
participate in the Discovery Workshops where your voices will be 
heard and we can all be involved in making decisions for the 
future.   But, I would also ask each of you to review and reflect 
on our own individual commitments to Stewardship whether in 
prayer, volunteering or tithing. 
 Marge Rath, Director of Stewardship and Development 
503.281.5318 ext. 205 

  

2017 St. Rose School  -  New Family Open House 
Presentations & Tours:   

ST. ROSE SCHOOL OPEN HOUSES:  Enrollment for new 
families begins February 2 , when we'll host the first of two open 
houses. On February 9 , weôll host a middle-school specific open 

house. Both begin at 6 p.m. Join us to learn more about our school, 
the primary mission of St. Rose Church. Whether or not you plan to 
attend yourself, PLEASE HELP SPREAD THE WORD!  Pass 
the enclosed flyer on to family or friends with children going into 
grades PK-8. Thank you and God bless!  RSVP to info@strosepdx.org 
or by phone at 503.281.1912  
 

2017 St. Rose School Dinner and Auction: Saturday, March 11, 
2017 at The German American Society, 5626 NE Alameda St, 
Portland OR 
 

 
2017 Archbishop’s Catholic Appeal:                      

This appeal provides funds to support essential parish-based 
ministries that would find it difficult, if not impossible, to 
operate solely on parish funds. Next weekend, February 4th-5th 
is Commitment Weekend for the 2017 Archbishop’s Catholic 
Appeal. Our goal at St. Rose is $34,285.01. If you received a 
personalized commitment card in the mail, please bring it to 
Mass with you as we join together to support our Catholic 
Church. 

 
Marriage Prep Workshop. Note: correction in Dates … 
Feb 4, 11, 18, & 25 (Saturdays) at 9-10am in St. Rose 
conference room. Over 4 one-hour sessions on Saturday 
mornings in February, Fr. Matt will share the topics and 
discussions that he does for our 6 step marriage preparation 
here at St. Rose in a condensed version.  There will time for 
discussion and sharing at each session, and at the end a 
chance to input on how we can improve marriage preparation 
here at our parish. 
 
Honoring Marriages & Families in our parish with a Photo 
Album of families/marriages.  We have a team of parishioners 
who will be gathering photos of families with a then and now 
(wedding and current photo).  The goal is to honor marriages 
and families in our parish and the beauty of how these souls 
make up our community. Watch for more details. 
 
 
St. Rose Church and School are collecting food to 
make Blessing Bags that can be handed out to ñFeed the 
Hungryò.  The food that is needed is soft granola bars, 
small packages of nuts, applesauce/pudding cups and 
peanut butter crackers/packaged cookies.  Donations can 
be made January 14th - February 12th at the Blessing Bag 
boxes at the back of the church, in the foyer, and in the 
school.  We will be assembling Blessing Bags on February 
19th in the cafeteria after 10:30 mass.  Please join us! 
 
 

EM, Lector, & Altar Server Schedule 

Thank you to all who faithfully serve our parish! 

February 04, 2017 & February 05, 2017 

Next Week: 1st  Week of the Month – Sunday & Saturday before  

                         5:30  PM Saturday (04 February 2017)  

L: Sharon Galindo            L:  Julie McNicholas 

C: Rosemary Westby       R:  Teresa Cieslak 

Altar Servers: William Hamilton & Andrew Truong 
 

                       8:30 AM  Sunday (05 February 2017)  

L: Tom Fry                           L: Karen Burlingame 

C: Cheryl Benson                C: Kyle Doan 

C: open                                 R: Peggy Johnson  

Altar Servers: Vivian Nguyen & Sawyer Paugh 
 

                    10:30  AM  Sunday (05 February 2017)  

L: Jim Welp                             L: Mary Jo Welp 

C: Judy Daniels                       C:  Kathie Cooper 

C: Richard Allen                      R:  Rob Winike 

Altar Servers: Andrew Truong & Anna MiLan Tran 

 

    **Note** We have several open slots for 
Extraordinary Ministers of the Holy Eucharist, call the 
parish office if you are interested in serving. Sister 
Mary has returned to Tanzania, and we need to fill her 
spot, please call the parish office if you are interested. 
 

http://www.usccb.org/
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        **Note** When a visiting Priest, Deacon, or Seminarian is on the 

altar, we will need fewer EMs.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for volunteers who would like to serve as 
Extra Ordinary Ministers of the Eucharist, Lectors, and 
Collection Counters. If you would like help in any of these 
capacities, or others, please call the parish office, 
503.281.5318. A background check, CTP training, as well 
as training for the Ministry will be completed. 
 
 

Music Opportunities at St. Rose 
5:30 pm Vigil Mass:  St. Rose Youth Choir:  The Youth Choir 
sings once a month at the 5:30 pm Vigil.  We are looking for 
new singers to join us! If your child (age 9 and up) enjoys 
singing, loves music, and would like to learn more about both, 
while serving our parish through the ministry of music, please 
call Choir Director, John Vergin at 503-334-9575, or the parish 
office.   
 
8:30 am Sunday Mass: “Sing praise to God, sing praise.” –
Psalm 47.  If you enjoy singing at Mass, why not join the 8:30 
Mass Choir. All voices are needed and it only requires about two 
hours of your time weekly—during one of which, you’re already 
here. Contact Chris Alver, at   alver6403@comcast.net  
 
10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK  GROUP YOUTH CHOIR If you 
are in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical singing, we hope 
you'll consider participating! Contact Jean Czuba (jczuba@q.com) 
for additional details. 
 
 The St. Rose Folk Group is actively looking for new 
musicians to join us . We need a pianist for the 10:30 am Mass 
on Sundays in addition to singers, guitarists or any other 
instrumentalists.  If interested or if you have further questions, 
please contact  Mary Johnson at 503-288-7851 or come up to 
the piano after 10:30 Mass.   

10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK GROUP YOUTH CHOIR 
If you are in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical 
singing, we hope you'll consider participating! Contact Jean 
Czuba (jczuba@q.com) for additional details.  
 
 

St. Rose Nursery and Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 

Nursery Reopens                          

January 15, 2017   
* Nursery opens at 10:10. 

Please drop your child off at the nursery between 10:10 and 
10:25. 
* Nursery is located in the Pre-Kindergarten classroom at St. 
Rose School.  Follow stairs (leading to cafeteria) to double doors 
at the bottom and follow signs to Nursery. 
* There will be an information & registration sheet for you to fill 
out and sign.  There is No Fee. 
* If you are needed during mass, we will come and get you. 
* Immediately after mass please come and retrieve your child. 

Children's Liturgy of the Word - What to expect: 

* After opening prayer, Fr Matt will invite all school age children from     
   ages  4-11 to the front of church. 
* There will be leaders waiting with the Children's Liturgy banner.     
   Children will line up in two groups, 4-7 & 8-11.  
* Fr Matt will give a special blessing  
* Leaders will lead them to the 2nd & kindergarten classrooms in St. Rose   
School to learn the liturgy of the Word at their level.  
* After Homily, Creed and Intercessions, approximately 20-25 minutes, 
the children will quietly return to the church and back with you.   

 
Live -In Care Giver -  Fr. Craig Boly is looking for a live-in 
caregiver for his mother, Frances Boly.  Please contact Fr. Boly at 
St. Ignatius, 503.777.1491 

 
Praying to End Abortion~#9 Days for LIFE  (Jan 21-Jan 29) 
The U.S. Supreme Court decisions Roe v. Wade & Doe v. 
Bolton made abortion on demand the law of the land 44 
years ago on January 22, 1973. We mark that anniversary 
with sadness, but also with renewed resolve to pray & work 

for the protection of life ... from conception to natural death. 
The USCCB has a Nine Day Novena for Life! 
There are 4 ways to get the daily novena prayers and 
suggested actions--Smart phone, texts, Emails, and 
Twitter. Go to 9daysforlife.com 

Upcoming Events in the Archdiocese : 
 
 
Rachel’s Vineyard Weekend Retreat: February 10 – 12, 
2017, Portland Area Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreat is a 
spiritual and psychological process facilitating grieving and 
reconciliation with God, yourself, your child(ren), and others. It 
is a confidential and compassionate ministry that offers a safe 
environment for mothers and fathers of children lost to 
abortion, grandparents, other relatives, health care providers, 
and many others.  Catholic Charities is sponsoring this healing 
retreat for women and men who are post-abortive. The retreat 
will be facilitated by Project Aurora in the Rachel’s Vineyard 
retreat format.  Call 1-800-249-8074 or e-mail 
projectrachel@ccoregon.org for more information or to 
register for the retreat. 
 

Mercy & Mary Retreat with Fr. Michael Gaitley  
February 10, 2017, 4:00 PM - February 12,2017 Location: St. 
Cecilia Church (Beaverton)Join us for a full immersion 
experience into Divine Mercy and Mary. Enjoy new talks by 
Fr. Gaitley, daily Mass, Adoration, quiet prayer time, meals 
with the Marian Missionaries. Tickets can be purchased at: 
http://events.marianmissionaries.org/  
The retreat begins Friday, February 10th at 4 PM to Sunday, 
February 12th at 1 PM.  This a commuter retreat.  No overnight 
accommodations are available on-site. 
 

St. Rose Repeat Announcements : 
 

Your Annual Offertory Envelope Boxes for 2017 are now in 

the back of church (If you use envelope boxes). If you would 
like to change your donations from envelope use to online 
donations, this is a simple process. Go to our website 
www.strosepdx.org and click on WeShare on the right side of 
home page. Or, go directly to 
www.strosepdx.weshareonline.org. Call the parish office with 
any questions.  

 
The Holy Spirit Sisters are still collecting redeemable cans & 
bottles.  Please feel free to donate yours, by dropping them off 
at the back of the Convent across from the parish. 

 
Scrip available now!  Scrip will be available after both Sunday 
Masses, during most coffee and donuts. You can easily support 
St. Rose School with every day purchases like groceries and 
gas, at NO extra cost to you. School families can even earn 
towards their fundraising commitment! Remember your 
checkbooks and cash (sorry, cards are not accepted). 
 
“Save Time and Donate Online!” Online Giving is 
available for parishioners with WeShare, an easy and 
convenient way to save time and support the church. 
Donating is simple, safe, and completely secure. Visit the 
website below and make your payment. If you would like 
to enroll in Online Giving, please visit 
http://strosepdx.weshareonline.org, or go online to our 
website at www.strosepdx.org, and click on the We Share 
link If you have any questions or concerns about the 
program or would like help setting up your account, 
please call the Parish office. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities:  Thank you to all who have already 
signed upé  We still need 2016 /2017 Coffee/Donut 
Volunteers. Please check your calendars é. We have 10 
Sundays open for sign - up (2.12.17, 3.5.17, 3.12.17, 3.19.17,  4.30.17, 
5.7.17,  5.21.17, & 6.11.17, ) :  All individuals or families are welcome 
to sign up.  Sign up in back of church. Many opportunities (for 
families with students at St. Rose School benefitting from 
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Parish subsidized tuition rates), to say yes on your school 
subsidy form that you are involved in Parish activities.  
Altar Guild sign - up sheets are also in back of Church . 
Numerous opportunities to be involved in the parish; 
Coffee/Donuts, Eucharistic Ministers, Lector, office help, St. 
Vincent de Paul, landscape crew, etc.  If you have other areas 
of interest, or any questions, please call the parish office 
503.281.5318 . 
 
A Message from the St. Rose Parish Library : Please 
take a look around your home for any library books that 
you have read and not yet returned. In addition, consider 
donating a relevant Catholic book that you have read and 
want to share with others. The library has accepted dozens 
of donated books from parishioners and the collection is 
becoming quite impressive. For questions about donating 
new or used titles to the library, please contact the parish 
library volunteer; Todd Rosenquist (503) 869-5077 
 

St. Rose Stork Club is the welcoming committee for new 
babies. If you know of someone with a new addition to their 
family, spread the word about this fun ministry. The stork 
club is a wonderful way to meet parishioners and help with 
the transition of a new little one in your family. We also 
extend our cooking skills to those experiencing medical 
problems or other limitations & some prepared meals and a 
brief visit would be helpful. To join the Stork club or receive 
meals, please contact Joyce Boyce at 
joyeveboy@yahoo.com,  or the parish office 503-281-5318. 
 

LifeSaver Retreats are one-day retreats for Catholic eighth 

grade students.  They are sponsored by Northwest Family 

Services and supported by the Archdiocese of Portland.  These 

retreats focus on the sacredness of human life, teen chastity, and 

other issues the students will face in the years to come.  The cost 

to each student is $7.00.  
          Next retreat is Friday, January 6, 2017 at Northwest Family 

Services in Milwaukie from 9:00 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. Retreats are 

held one Friday each month throughout the school year:  Feb. 

24, March 3, April 28, and May 5. Cost is only $7.00.  For 

more information or to register, please contact Allie 

Labrousse at alabrousse@nwfs.org 
Calling all high school students and young adults! 

LifeSaver Retreats use discussions, videos, games, and FUN to help 
8th grade students understand the Catholic Church’s teachings on 
chastity and the dignity of human life.  Through volunteering, you 
promote the dignity of human life to young people. And by forming 
their moral conscience to protect and value the dignity of human 
life, you are potentially saving lives. The retreats take place on 
occasional Fridays throughout the school year. Volunteers are 
needed from 8:15pm-3pm. If you love working with teens and would 
like to volunteer, please contact the LifeSaver Retreat Coordinator, 
Allie Labrousse, via email at alabrousse@nwfs.org 

 
Looking to start a family? Attempting to conceive?  Natural 
Family Planning has been used successfully by couples to achieve 
pregnancy.  Most think about preventing pregnancy when 
considering NFP.  However, the knowledge learned in NFP can 
be very useful in understanding a couple's fertility and in helping 
to improve the chances of becoming pregnant. 
 
 
 
We Continue to Standup and Pray peacefully for Life at the 
following locations. 
  
Beaverton Planned Parenthood: 12220 1st Street in Beaverton 
across from the post office. We pray every Friday from 8 to 11 AM. 
Drop by for even 15 minutes.  Contact Sharon at 503-675-1874 for 
more details or to carpool. 
  
Lovejoy Surgicenter: 922 NW 25th Avenue at Lovejoy Street in 
Portland.  Most Thursdays and Fridays from 7:45 to 10 
AM.  Contact Therese at 503-997-1884 to verify. 
  

SE Planned Parenthood:  3231 SE 50th Avenue in Portland on 
Wednesdays from 9 to 10:30 AM and Sunday mornings at 9 AM 
Hispanic rosaries and prayers.  Contact Therese at 503 997 1884. 
  
Portland Planned Parenthood: 3727 NE Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Blvd. in Portland on Wednesdays from 8:00 to 11:15 AM and from 
1 to 3 PM. Contact Therese at 503-997-1884. 

 
 

                Fall Religious Education ï Continuesé 
Confirmation: Fall Calendar is included in the Confirmation Packet, 
which can be found online at www.strosepdx.org, Tab Registration and 
Forms. For more information please contact Laura Altenhofen: 
laura.altenhofen@gmail.com, 503.780.3537   
 
Sacramental Prep:  1st Communion / 1st Reconciliation Class 
began September 18.  Registration forms are online under 
ñRegistration and Formsò at www.strosepdx.org    
 
St. Rose Nursery and CLOW:  For more information please contact: St. 
Rose Nursery: Laura Altenhofen: laura.altenhofen@gmail.com and 
CLOW: Marianne Hoonaker-Kelly: marianne. kelly@sonoco.com  
  
CCD Religious Education/Super Sunday  CCD Religious Education 
classes began on September 18, 2016 for grades ï 8, at the Super 
Sunday Youth Fellowship from 5-7:30pm.  This is an opportunity for 
all youth of the parish to gather for a meal and activity, then break into 
individual classes to learn more about how to know and love our faith, 
our God & Neighbor. For more information please contact Jennifer 
Ratigan: jadratigan@gmail.com Registration forms are online under 
ñRegistration and Formsò at www.strosepdx.org 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) meetings continue 
weekly on Sundays, at 12:15pm in the Conference Room. Weekly 
sessions will explain the Creed, Sacraments, Commandments and 
Prayer for those discerning Catholic Baptism or Christians desiring 
full communion in the Catholic Church. These meetings will lead to 
Baptism, Confirmation and First Communion for adults at the 
Easter Vigil on Saturday April 15, 2017. If you are interested, 
please contact the office at 503-284-8350 or 
dcooper@strosepdx.org 

 
 

January Announcements - Sacraments:  
Births:  
 
Baptisms:  
 
Marriages:  
 
Deaths/Funerals :  
 

  

1/15 Roe V Wade Memorial Rally/March, 2:30 PM at the Oregon 
Convention Center, Portland (new location). 
  

1/20-21 WALK FOR LIFE WEST COAST:  Join tens of 
thousands of prolife Americans in San Francisco on Jan 20-21st for the 
Walk for Life West Coast. Events include the Pro-Life Vigil with Vespers 
on Friday evening Jan 20th at St. Dominic's Church; All night 
Eucharistic Adoration For Life at the Church of Saints Peter and Paul; 
Catholic Mass with Archbishop Cordilieone at the Cathedral Saturday 
morning before the Walk; and the Walk for Life Main Event at Civic 
Center Plaza. For more information, 
visit:http://www.walkforlifewc.com/event-info/. 
 

Remember, 2nd Thursdays, Dine OutΟfor St. Rose School, 

next one will be, Thursday, 16 February.  Papa Murphy’s 

Take óNô Bake Pizza 4010 NE Fremont Street ALL DAY! and 

every 2nd Thursday! 10% of all sales go to our school! *Because 

this is a fundraiser, coupons and specials will not be applied. 
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	Comfort for the Afflicted
	That all those who are afflicted, especially the poor, refugees, and marginalized, may find welcome and comfort in our communities.
	Reading II: 1 Corinthians 2:1-5
	(I have announced to you the mystery of Christ crucified.)
	Gospel: Matthew 5: 13-16
	(You are the light of the world.)

	Mercy & Mary Retreat with Fr. Michael Gaitley February 10, 2017, 4:00 PM - February 12,2017 Location: St. Cecilia Church (Beaverton)Join us for a full immersion experience into Divine Mercy and Mary. Enjoy new talks by Fr. Gaitley, daily Mass, Adorati...
	St. Rose Repeat Announcements:
	Your Annual Offertory Envelope Boxes for 2017 are now in the back of church (If you use envelope boxes). If you would like to change your donations from envelope use to online donations, this is a simple process. Go to our website www.strosepdx.org an...

